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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 11:12 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Request to Delete VB Assessment - 1779 Montreal Ave
Attachments: 1779 Montreal Ave.VB Assessment.pdf

Hi Mai –  
 
The property owner called requesting if the vacant building fee which was assessed October 3, 2018 could be 
deleted.  The PO received a code compliance sign off on October 18, 2018 but did not attend any hearings to 
appeal the assessment. They are now selling the property and would like the VB fee deleted. Steve said it was 
okay and asked me to contact you to see if you would be willing to prepare a resolution to delete which 
approved by Council on January 16, 2019.  I’ve attached the assessment roll page for this property for your 
reference.  If there are any problems, let me know.  Thanks, Mai. 
 
Vicki 
 
 

Vicki Sheffer 
TISH Program Manager
Dept. of Safety & Inspections 
375 Jackson Street Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-1935 
vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

DSI’s Mission: To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul  
by protecting and promoting public health and safety for all. 
 


